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From:
Sent: 28 March 2023 18:20
To: Licensing EDDC
Subject: Puffing Billy - Application for Variation of Premises licence - Email to Representor

Categories:

Good evening
 
Could you please send the below to the representor to the above application. I am happy for you to copy me in on 
your email to the resident or alternatively send him/her my contact details so they can get in touch should they wish 
me to set up a meeting with the management at the Pub 
 
 
Good morning 
  
By way of introduction I am instructed by St Austell Brewery Limited in relation to the application for variation the 
premises licence at The Puffing Billy at Station Road, Exton, Exeter, EX3 0TR.  
  
In line with many licensed premises across the country (and as has been the case with a number of my clients pubs, 
post COVID) the application relates to the installation of an external bar the use of which will be subject to the 
following conditions: 
  

 The external bar servery is to operate for the sale and supply of alcohol until no later than 2200 on any day 
  

 The external bar will be supervised at all times when in use 
  

 The external bar will be inaccessible to customers when not in use to ensure that they do not have access to 
any alcohol 

  
If the application is granted then these conditions will attach to the premises licence, and any breach of which could 
result in the licence holders being brought back before ethe licensing committee. 
  
It is also my client intentions to install an additional cctv  camera in the external area 
  
You will appreciate that customers of the premises are already permitted to consume alcohol in the external area and 
the benefit of the installation of the external bar are, in summary, threefold: 
  

 Additional staff presence and supervision 
  

 Additional security coverage through enhanced cctv 
  

 Improved customer service 
  

At the end for every evening staff carry out a “sweep” of the site, cleaning tables, and the areas immediately 
surrounding the pub, and this will continue. 
  
In so far as your representation is concerned, there are a number of comments made which do not relate to the 
application before the Committee and which I have not addressed in this email but my client is happy to meet with you 
to discuss any concerns you may have about the on going operation of the premises. If this is of interest to you then 
please let me know and I will facilitate this. 
  
On the basis of the above if you feel you are now in a position to withdraw your representation can I ask that you 
email the licensing office at East Devon District Council – licensing@eastdevon.gov.uk – and copy me in to your 
email.  
  
I look forward to hearing from you. 
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With best wishes  
 

LinkedIn Twitter 
www.tlt.com  
 
The Home Office is consulting on extending the impact of the Late Night Levy to include Late Night Refreshment 
Premises 
 
A copy of the consultation document can be found here 
 
Responses to the consultation are due by 3 April 2023 
 
 

TLT. For what comes next.  

Keep up to date with our latest insights and events  

Please consider the environment before printing this email.  

Please be aware of the increase in cybercrime and fraud. 
TLT will not send you information about changes to bank account details by email. 
If you receive an email purporting to be from someone at TLT advising you of a change to bank account details it is not genuine. Do not reply to the email or 
act on any information it may contain. Instead please contact the person dealing with your matter immediately. 
TLT accepts no responsibility if you transfer money to a bank account which is not ours. 
Please note we do not accept service by email.  

The information in this email is confidential and may be privileged. It is for use by the addressee only. If you are not the addressee or if this email is sent to 
you in error, please let us know by return and delete the email from your computer. You may not copy it, use its contents or disclose them to another person. 
No liability is accepted for viruses and it is your responsibility to scan any attachments. TLT LLP, and TLT NI LLP (a separate practice in Northern Ireland) 
operate under the TLT brand and are together known as ‘TLT’. Any reference in this communication or its attachments to ‘TLT’ is to be construed as a 
reference to the TLT entity based in the jurisdiction where the advice is being given. TLT LLP is a limited liability partnership registered in England & Wales 
number OC308658 whose registered office is at One Redcliff Street, Bristol, BS1 6TP. TLT LLP is authorised and regulated by the Solicitors Regulation 
Authority under ID 406297. In Scotland TLT LLP is a multi national practice regulated by the Law Society of Scotland. TLT (NI) LLP is a limited liability 
partnership registered in Northern Ireland under ref NC000856 whose registered office is at River House, 48 - 60 High Street, Belfast, BT1 2BE. TLT (NI) LLP 
is regulated by the Law Society of Northern Ireland under ref 9330.  

TLT LLP and TLT (NI) LLP are recognised as Data Controllers under data protection legislation. If you would like to find out more about how we use personal 
data and your rights in relation to your personal data please see read our privacy notice which is available on our website.  

TLT LLP is authorised and regulated by the Financial Conduct Authority under reference number FRN 780419. TLT (NI) LLP is authorised and regulated by 
the Financial Conduct Authority under reference number 807372. Details of our FCA permissions can be found on the Financial Services Register at 
https://register.fca.org.uk  




